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Hey folks we're back!! Hope you all had a lovely restful break and are looking forward to a new term
here at AUB! This term we have lots of fun events planned, so make sure to check out our Instagram to
stay up to date with all the fabulous things on offer! We also know that deadlines can be super stressful
during the spring term, so please make sure you're taking care of yourselves and getting plenty of rest, and

check out some of the things we do as part of our small things matter campaign for small ways you can take care

of your well-being! Hope you all have a wonderful term and a great 2022!

Kindest Regards,
Ellie & Judith
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LGBTQ+ Market Day
A Wednesday 2nd Feb
AUBSU Activity Room

Have a wonder round
campus and join in the
creative workshops!

Refreshers Competiton

Clubs, Societies and Networks - enter your best
group photo to win T-shirts for your members!

- Tag us on Instagram @aubsu

- Or email studentunion@aub.ac.uk

Consent.
Do you get it¢

Read our full Consent Guide:
aubsu.co.uk/advice/welfare/consent

Fairtrade Fortnight
21st February - 6th March

YOU SAID WE DID - This month we’ve been working on:

Getting things back on track when it comes to
interactive events on campus with creative workshops,
LGBT+ History Month, and our big TSTM events to

come.

Working with YOU to give AUB feedback on
new units like Transitions and Synergies, to
ensure you get what you want from your course.

Period products on campus are coming soon! We're
just working out the final logistics, so keep your eyes
peeled.

Come along to the Courtyard at
lunchtime on Tuesday 22nd February

for a Small Things Matter Activity!
AUBSV.CO.UK/ADVICE/WELFARE/
@UBSU_MATTER

MAKE AN IMPACT:

The Green Team swap shop is back up and
running, bring along your clothes to swap on the
next Market Day on 2nd February.

CLUBS, SOCS & NETWORKS:

We've got a new Society:
Romantic Literature Society

We're looking for some students to run the Craft

Thank you to everyone who got involved in the Society. Email us if you're interested:

Build A Beryl competition. The creations will be
shown in the BUMF Gallery within the second week
of February.

studentunion@aub.ac.uk
(We've already got some students interested in
becoming a member)
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